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_______________________________________________________________ 

MINUTE OF THE PANEL CONVENER 
(31 March 2025) 

_______________________________________________________________ 

Confirmation of Application Receipt and Upcoming Steps - Delmore 

[FTAA-2502-1015] 

[1] The purpose of this Minute is to confirm that a copy of the Delmore 

[FTAA-2502-1015] substantive application has been provided to me under section 

47(7) of the Fast-track Approvals Act 2024 (the Act). 

[2] The EPA has requested a report under section 18 of the Act.  Once I 

receive that report, which is due in the next 10 working days, I will contact you 

regarding the next steps in this process.  

[3] Those steps are likely to include a meeting with me to discuss the following 

matters: 

(a) The appointment of panel members (Schedule 3 of the Act), and  

(b) The timing of the panel decisions (Section 79 of the Act). 

A minute will be issued prior to that event.  

[4] After that meeting, I will invite the local authority(ies) to nominate a person 

for appointment to the panel.  

[5] If you have any questions, please contact Daya Thomson, Project Lead, by 

email at info@fasttrack.govt.nz. 

 

 

Jane Borthwick 

Panel convener for the purpose of the Fast-track Approvals Act 2024 
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